

Thank you for making the Driving Dreams Golf Tournament a HUGE success!

Dear Friend,

On behalf of all of us at the Boys & Girls Club of the South Coast Area, I want to express our deepest gratitude for your support of the kids of our Club through the Driving Dreams Golf Tournament. For those who were able to join us at San Clemente Municipal Golf Course last Friday, I hope you had as much fun as I did! For those who couldn't make it, please know we felt your presence through your generosity.

I am proud to share that this year's event was record-breaking! With your support, we raised more than \$75,000 net to help kids like Bianca, Giselle, Cole and Reed reach their full potential through programs on subjects like athletics, reading, and the arts that help them develop their interests, confidence, and skills. In fact, our incredibly generous golfers gave more than \$23,000 in donations to these programs. Special thanks to all the kids, volunteers, and staff who braved the cold to share the impact of our programs.

Thank you so much for your incredible support! Please know you have helped so many kids in our community to learn, grow, and thrive. We hope to see you again soon, so save the date for our Great Futures Gala on November 2 at the Laguna Cliffs Marriott.

With gratitude,

Terry Hughes CEO